
Zion Baptist Church 
VBS 2018 

June 24th –June 29th (Sunday – Friday) 
6:00-8:30 pm 

 
For children entering Kindergarten 

through completed 5th grade. 
(Babies – Older Preschool for workers’ kids only) 

 
 

1. Decorating:  DO NOT remove anything from the rooms without permission!  To hang decorations 
on the walls, PLEASE use the blue painters tape or Mavalous tape.  DO NOT staple, tack or nail 
anything to the walls!  Each room MUST be returned as found before you leave on Thursday night, 
June 28th.   
 

2. Supply Lists- These are due absolutely NO LATER than MAY, 6th!  You will receive everything that 
you need for classroom activities and will have a budget of $25 per class to spend on additional 
supplies and/or decorations from Lifeway and Oriental Trading. 

 
3. Arrival & Pickup:  Please be ready to greet your children with a smile by 5:45. All children 

MUST be signed in by a parent or guardian.  Preschoolers will be signed in at their classrooms.  
Children in kindergarten -5th grade will be signed in at a designated table in the lobby and will be 
taken to the worship center by a parent/guardian.  All children will be signed out from their 
classrooms. 

 
4. Supper:  Monday thru Thursday night at 5pm there will be a supper available for workers and 

their children in the gym area.  This opportunity will be available at NO COST.  
 

5. Teacher Snack Room:  The Conference Room will be set up for VBS workers to take a much 
needed break and have a snack.  Please work out a break schedule with the other workers in your 
room.  You may bring a snack, but you do not have to. 
 

6. Family Night: Friday night, 6/29, we will celebrate our fun week of VBS and have an awesome 
opportunity to meet the families of all the children we had a chance to minister to all week!  We 
know you will all be tired following our busy week, but no worries…we have recruited extra 
church family members to do the “behind-the-scenes” work so that all of you can relax and enjoy 
meeting families! We will begin at church with a Worship Rally @ 6pm. 
 

7. Thank You!!  Thank You!!  Thank You!! :  Your love for the Lord and your love for the children who 
God has planned for your classrooms this week is a blessing to our church!  We can’t say Thank 
You enough for what you’ve already done and what you will do during this exciting week! 

 
 

The Five “P’s” for Success:  Prayer, Planning, Prayer, Preparation, and Prayer.  
You are making an eternal difference in the lives of children! 


